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Dear director, 

 
I hope this letter finds you continuing to thrive in the marching season and end of the first 

quarter of the school year! At Wesleyan, we are well on our way to midterms with Fall 
break right around the corner.  
 

As you have already received information regarding the North Central West Virginia Honor 
Band, I am writing to inform you of our second iteration of the Wesleyan BrassFest! This 

unique chamber-driven opportunity will give brass players and their directors a chance to 
interact and play with a professional brass quintet and perform in a festival brass ensemble! 

 
You will find the schedule and registration form for the event in this packet as well. 
Information about the guest group, the Old Bay Brass Quintet, can be found online at 

www.wvwc.edu/brassfest. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Dr. Palmer. 
 

Please fill out and return the attached registration form, or sign up online, by January 15th, 
2024. See you on campus soon! 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
_____________________________ 
Robert Palmer, DM 

Director of Athletic Bands 
West Virginia Wesleyan College 

palmer.r@wvwc.edu 
(304) 473-8520 


